Dear Families,
Welcome Back to the Spring Term!
We hope you had a wonderful Christmas break and that your child is feeling refreshed and ready to start the new term. We are excited to welcome all our children back to school for what promises be a busy and engaging Spring Term.
Along with this letter you will find your child’s curriculum map for the Spring Term.  These maps outline the key topics and skills your child will be exploring this term. These maps provide an overview of the subjects and learning objectives for each key stage, helping you stay informed about what your child is learning at school. To support your child’s learning at home, we encourage you to engage in conversations about what they’ve been studying, ask questions, and explore related activities together. Simple activities like reading together, practicing math facts, or discussing science topics can make a big difference in reinforcing what they’re learning. Your involvement helps create a strong partnership between home and school, and we are grateful for your continued support in your child’s education.
After reading the curriculum map, if you feel you could offer any support with career discussions based on any of our curriculum areas, we would love to hear from you.
We also wanted to take this opportunity to share some important information about the exciting activities we have planned for the term, including music lessons, after-school clubs, and Forest School sessions.
Music Lessons
Individual music lessons are available in school by Mrs Bickle for a range of instruments, including:
· Piano
· Guitar
· Violin
· Singing 
If your child is interested in taking music lessons, please contact the school office to find out more about availability and how to sign up.
Clubs
We are also offering a range of after-school clubs this term, designed to enrich the learning experience and provide pupils with an opportunity to explore new interests. Our clubs on offer include:
	Club
	Day / Time 
	Sign Up 

	Premier Sports Morning Club 
	Friday
8:15
	Turn up 

	Premier Sports Archery Club
	Friday
 3.15-4.15
	MCAS App

	Art Club with Mrs Burwell
	Tuesday
3.15-4.30
	MCAS App

	Glow in the dark dodgeball
	Wednesday
3.15-4.15
	MCAS App



After liaising with the dodgeball club, due to the cancellation of recent clubs, we can confirm that the glow in the dark dodgeball club will run on these dates this first half term:
Wednesday 15th Jan 
Wednesday 22nd Jan 
Wednesday 29th Jan 
Wednesday 5th Feb 
Wednesday 12th Feb
Forest School Sessions
This term, our Forest School sessions will continue to be a highlight of the curriculum. These sessions give children the opportunity to explore nature, develop their outdoor learning skills, and engage in hands-on activities such as shelter-building, nature art, and problem-solving. We ask that students come dressed appropriately for outdoor activities, with sturdy shoes and warm clothing.
Wednesday 15th , 29th Jan
Wednesday 12th Feb


We are really looking forward to another term full of exciting learning opportunities. If you have any questions or would like further information about music lessons, clubs, or Forest School, please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us.
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a fantastic Spring Term together!
Warm regards,
Mrs Ruston 
Headteacher

